S.N Pheadair agus Phóil
Uniform Policy

The Board of Management of St. Peter and Paul’s N.S., in consultation with the Parent Support Group, teaching staff and pupils has in place the following policy on school uniform from September 2024:

Boys.







Wine jumper with school crest
            
White polo t-shirt with collar/shirt (Light grey t-shirt may be worn in 4th, 5th, 6th class if they wish)

Black tracksuit bottoms/trousers


Girls.
Wine jumper with school crest

White polo t-shirt/shirt (Light grey t-shirt may be worn in 4th, 5th, 6th class if they wish)

Black tracksuit bottoms/skirt/pinafore (Grey Pinafore may be worn)

Suitable runners must be worn for P.E. classes.

Children should wear safe, suitable shoes for outdoor use.


All pupils are expected to wear the school uniform during school and school-related activities unless specifically excused. 
Jewellery, other than watches and stud earrings, is not part of the school uniform and should not be worn. Pupils are not allowed to wear make-up to school.
Page 1 of 1

